
 
 
 

CITY OF COLWOOD 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CANCELLATION 

 
Please be advised that the Public Hearing for Bylaw No. 1598 (544 Windthrop Road Rezoning) 
previously scheduled for TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 24, 2015 at 6:30 P.M. has been cancelled. New notices 
will be re-sent once a new date for the rescheduled Public Hearing is determined. The details of the 
proposed bylaw associated with this Public Hearing are as follows: 
 
1. “Colwood Land Use Bylaw No. 151, 1989, Amendment No. 149 (544 Windthrop Road), Bylaw No. 

1598, 2015” 
 
The general purpose of proposed Bylaw No. 1598 is to amend the Land Use Bylaw by deleting from the 
Rural 1 (A1) Zone and adding to the Residential 1 (R1) Zone (with modifications to limit density), that 
PART OF LOT 6, SECTION 62, ESQUIMALT DISTRICT, PLAN 10219, LYING TO THE NORTH WEST OF A 
STRAIGHT BOUNDARY JOINING POINTS ON THE NORTH EASTERLY AND SOUTH WESTERLY BOUNDARIES 
OF SAID LOT DISTANT RESPECTIVELY 200.39 FEET AND 200.39 FEET FROM THE MOST NORTHERLY AND 
WESTERLY CORNERS OF SAID LOT. TO WHICH PARCEL OF LAND THE REGISTRAR HEREBY ASSIGNS THE 
DISTINGUISHING LETTER A (544 WINDTHROP ROAD), as shown outlined by a solid bold line on the map 
below: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact the Planning Department at 250-478-5999 or 
planning@colwood.ca .  
 
Iain Bourhill, MCIP, RPP 
Director of Planning 
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